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“And pray for us, that God may open a door for our message, so that we may proclaim the mystery of 

Christ” (Colossians 4:2).  

 

We continue to praise God for the very successful Cities Tour in the U.K. Many hearts were reached for 

the Gospel, and many believers were stirred to action. We’re praising God for the general sense across 

the board that God is on the move in Europe, and that the year of 2020 will be significant for evangelism 

in the region. We thank the Lord specifically that the Luis Palau Association gets to be involved in this 

great move of God through the U.K. and across Europe.  

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  

 The remainder of the year and the follow-up meetings held planning and finalizing details for 

opportunities in 2019.  

 Southwest London, Edinburgh, and Berlin and the meetings that have taken place in those cities 

in November and early December. Pray for opportunities to develop, for motivation to move 

forward with plans, and sensitivity to God’s moving.  

 Continued open doors and the correct timing for future festivals. For the Lord’s continued 

guidance in every step.  

 Early-stage interest expressed from Brussels and Serbia for future events, and for that interest 

to be explored further in 2019. Also continued prayer for Birmingham and Bristol, for the right 

time and the right kind of event to reach the most people as possible with the Gospel. \ 

 Several significant evangelistic networks forming across Europe that LPA will be connecting with 

between now and April 2019. Pray the Lord will continue to guide these conversations and open 

doors to see how the teams can serve the Kingdom together, with the vision of expanding 

Palau’s Global Network of Evangelists.  

 The right person to fill the new position of Finance and Office Administrator. The team hopes to 

have this position filled by January.  

 Pray for the results of the evangelistic outreach in Serbia that occurred in October. Pray for 

Daniel Rus and upcoming meetings in Bosnia, Serbia, Croatia, and Macedonia as he explores the 

possibility of fellowships of evangelists in those countries. Pray for possible outreaches with Jose 

Zayas in Croatia in March 2019.  
 

Praying with you for the UK and Europe, 

Caryn & Kim  
 


